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Thursby, Kim

From: Raymond Whittle <rwhittle@perma-fix.net>
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 9:52 AM
To: Epost HWRS (Shared Mailbox)
Subject: RE: Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc.; FLD 980 711 071;Completeness Letter

Received 
Raymond Whittle 
Perma‐Fix Of Florida 
 
 
 

From: Thursby, Kim [mailto:Kim.Thursby@dep.state.fl.us] On Behalf Of Epost HWRS (Shared Mailbox) 
Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 9:38 AM 
To: 'rwhittle@perma-fix.com' 
Cc: Bahr, Tim; Baker, Bryan; 'kfogleman@perma-fix.com'; Breland, Jabe; Patel, Ashwin; Russell, Merlin; Tripp, Anthony 
Subject: Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc.; FLD 980 711 071;Completeness Letter 
 
In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection’s 
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting section is forwarding the attached document to you by 
electronic correspondence “e-correspondence” in lieu of a hard copy through the normal postal 
service. 

 
We ask that you verify receipt of this document by sending a “reply” message to 
epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us. (An automatic “reply message” is not sufficient to verify receipt). If your 
email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change in the future, please advise 
accordingly in your reply.  You may also update this information by contacting Kim Thursby at (850) 
245-8792. 

 
The attached document is in “pdf” format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to open 
properly.  You may download a free copy of this software at 
www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.   

 
Please note that our documents are sent virus free.  However, if you use Norton Anti-virus software, a 
warning may appear when attempting to open the document.  Please disregard this warning. 

 
Your cooperation in helping us affect this process by replying as requested is greatly appreciated.  If 
you should have any questions about the attached document(s), please direct your questions to the 
contact person listed in the correspondence. 

 
Bryan Baker, P.G. 
Program Administrator 
Permitting & Compliance Assistance Program 
Department of Environmental Protection 
E-Mail Address: epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us 
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

BOB MARTINEZ CENTER 
2600 BLAIRSTONE ROAD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-2400 

RICK SCOTT 
GOVERNOR 

 
CARLOS LOPEZ-CANTERA 

LT. GOVERNOR 
 

JONATHAN P. STEVERSON 
 SECRETARY 

February 24, 2015 
 
Sent Via E-mail  
rwhittle@perma-fix.com 
 
Mr. Raymond Whittle 
Vice President 
Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc. 
1940 NW 67th Place 
Gainesville, Florida 32653 
 
Subject: Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc.; FLD 980 711 071; Operating Permit 17680-010-HC 

Alachua County 
 
Dear Mr. Whittle: 
 
Thank you for your operating permit revisions.  We have reviewed your application 
dated December 8, 2014, revisions dated February 23, 2015 and determined that it is 
complete.  We have begun processing it in accordance with our regulations and Florida 
law.  We will make every effort to issue our final agency action as quickly as possible.  
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 850-245-8796 or 
merlin.russell@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Merlin D. Russell Jr. 
Professional Geologist III 
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting 
 
MR/mdr 
cc via e-mail: 

Kurt Fogleman, Perma-Fix, kfogleman@perma-fix.com 
Jabe Breland, DEP, Jabe.Breland@dep.state.fl.us 
Ashwin Patel, FDEP Jacksonville, Ashwin.Patel@dep.state.fl.us 
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